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From: Jim Pruss QFCI TM
Sent:  Monday, 7 March 2011 9:45 AM Date: 7/02//02

To: Len McDonald ) 7

Cc: John Tihald Exhibit Number: /092

Subject: RE: Report requirements

Dear Len

Thanks for the response and understand you have the shortest timeframe of anyone as the others have
all seen drafts. Please include whatever caveats you need to on your response. Please be assured we are
not asking you to say anything you are not comfortable saying nor anything you would not support in
the courts if it came to that. Please just get through what you can.

If it would help in any way to focus and digest the material please give John Tibaldi a call and he may be
able to heip.

Regards

Jim

From: Len McDonald N

Sent: Monday, 7 March 2011 9:40 AM
To: Jim Pruss

Cc: len.mcdonald

Subject: RE: Report requirements

Dear Jim,

| shalt give it my best shot. There are over 1,100 pages of totally new material to be digested - it is not like
reading a novel, Anyway, to the task.

Regards,

Len

From: Jim Pruss
Sent: Monday, 7 March 2011 9:26 AM

To: len.mcdonald R

Subject: Report requirements

Good morning Len,

Apologies | didn’t get this through to you on the weekend.

As confirmed you now have the Somerset & Wivenhoe January 2011 Flood Event
Report and the relevant flood mitigation manual.

As per previous advice, we request you confine your review to answering the following
questions at this time:

1. The January 2011 Flood Event occurred between 6 January 2011 and 19 January
2011, Was the release of water from Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam during the
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January 2011 Flood Event in accordance with The Manual of Operational Procedures for
Flood Mitigation at Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam (Revision 7)7?

2. Based on the information contained in the draft Report, were there any aspects relating to
the operation of Wivenhoe Dam and the operation of Somerset Dam during the January
2011 Fiood Event not in accordance with The Manual of Operational Procedures for
Flood Mitigation at Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam (Revision 7)?

As discussed your report is required by the middle of this week, absolute latest would be

COB Thursday 10 March 2011. Email response will be fine. If there is anything you need to

discuss in relation to the technical parts of the report please contact John Tibaldi on/ I ENEGIGIGBG_G
Your comments will be included as feedback into our submission on the Commission of

Inquiry.

There may be other things we would like your assistance on but we will discuss these at a
later date. Please call if there is anything [ can help you with.

Regards

Jim Pruss
Executive General Manager, Water Delivery
QLD Bulk Water Supply Authority trading as Seqwater
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Important information: This email and any attached information is intended only for the addressee and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee, you are notified
that any transmission, distribution, or other use of this information is strictly prohibited. The
confidentiality attached to this email is not waived, lost or destroyed by reasons of mistaken delivery to
you. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender immediately and delete the
material from your email system. QLD Bulk Water Supply Authority ABN75450239876 (Trading as

Seqwater).
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